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Michael Hentrich 
November 10, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

As we enter the final phase of our new CARP Center renovations, we are excited to welcome our pioneer 

CARP members to their new home.  

 

To celebrate, Christine Mahardy is organizing an open house this Sunday at 2 pm.  

 

Please come and see the renovated unit (right across the street from the church) and feel free to enjoy 

some snacks.  

 

Christine also has a list of items that our young adults could use at their new home, and anything you can 

donate would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Please reach out to Christine if you have any questions or would like to bring a gift for their home.  

 

Thank you and hope to see you there. 

 


